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In August 2020, Mike Lord wrote an article titled, "Managing the Risk of COVID-19 Related Lawsuits 

Against Employers," that was published in the National Association of Safety Professionals' monthly 

newsletter.

To read the article, click here.

Please note: This alert contains general, condensed summaries of actual legal matters, statutes and 
opinions for information purposes. It is not meant to be and should not be construed as legal advice. 
Readers with particular needs on specific issues should retain the services of competent counsel.

Please click here for additional legal updates from Williams Mullen regarding COVID-19. 
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